
Lennox High School Booster Club!!
Date:  September 7, 2016!!
Time:  7 p.m.!!
Attendees:  Rick Leisinger, Mary Peters, Niki Wagner, Sharese Ihnen, other parents of student 
athletes. !!!
Old Business:!
The minutes from the August meeting were reviewed and approved with 1 change.  !

• $1100 was paid for girls volleyball/basketball warm up jackets. !!
The budget was reviewed and approved.  !

• $7162 has been brought in from spirit wear sales.  The bill at Dakota Lettering still needs to 
be paid.  !

• The Hudl request was paid. !!
Bainbridge donation:!

• The family has asked that Booster Club take over organizing the Glow Run in memory of 
Tanner.  They would like to share the proceeds from the Glow Run 50/50 with the Booster 
Club.  The date decided on was 10/28/2016.  Paula Loewe agreed to head the organization 
of the run.!!

Spirit Wear: !
• An extra order will be placed for additional sizes/special orders.  !
• The spirit wear cabinet will be out at the next 2 home volleyball games and homecoming 

football game.  !!
Coaches meeting: !

• Supt. Conaway suggested that administration and coaches be invited to attend Booster Club 
meetings quarterly. !!!

New Business:!
Budget requests:  !

• Coach Kroger has requested money for an additional cheerleading uniform.  !
• Review of how coaches make requests to the Booster Club.  !!

Fundraising:!
• Other fundraising ideas were brainstormed. These included:  

- Quilt raffle!
- Krispy Kreme!
- Alumni game!
- vb tourney!

- ‘activity’ event!
- meals at various home games (i.e. 

Food Truck Friday) 

!
Membership drive:!

• Ideas to increase participation in Booster Club included continuing to spread the work and 
share awareness of the Booster Club. !!!!!

Meeting was adjourned at 8 p.m.  The next meeting will be October 5, 2016 at 7 p.m. 


